
Fernando Martín-Villena Will Participate in the Final of the 
3 Minute Thesis Contest
14/03/2022

Fernando will
have to explain
his research in
3 minutes
under the title
"Becoming bye-
lingual opens
doors". His
main focus is to explore the (in)stability of the L1
in instructed and immersed L1 Spanish-L2 English late bilinguals. 

The contest will be broadcasted online via Youtube (Tuesday 15th March 2022, 17:00
Spanish time) and it will be a great opportunity to become familiar with current
research from a variety of fields which is presented in an accessible format for a
general audience. 
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